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August 28, 2024 

Welcome to a new school year!  We all hope you had 
an enjoyable summer.  A special welcome to new 
Douglas Road families – we look forward to getting to 
know you!  We are eager to work with you to make 
this an exciting and rewarding year for the students.  
We are sending some start up information to highlight 
the first few days of school.  More information will be 
shared with families next week. 

September 3rd- 6th, 2024 
Tuesday, September 3rd, 2024 
 
Arrival: 8:55 a.m. 
Classes Begin: 9:00 a.m. 
Dismissal: 10:00 a.m. 
 
Parents: 
Please join our PAC in the school gym for 
some coffee, tea and treats and have a chance 
to reconnect with familiar faces and meet new 
families for the first day back at school. 
 

Students in Grade 1 – 7 will enter and exit the school from 
their same location as last year. 
 
New Students – please join us in the library and you 
will then be redirected to a room with students in your 
age group for the week. 
 
Kindergarten families – please bring your child to the 
Kindergarten classroom (Room 104) to sign up for 
their kindergarten visit, parent-teacher interview and 
gradual entry. 
 

Wednesday, September 4th, 2024 
 
Arrival: 8:55 a.m. 
Classes Begin: 9:00 a.m. 
Dismissal: 3:00 p.m. 

*Students will bring snacks and lunch 
 
Students in Grade 1 – 7 will enter and exit the school from 
their same location as last year. 
 
Kindergarten families – Small Group sessions 
 

Thursday, September 5th, 2024 
 
Arrival: 8:55 a.m. 
Classes Begin: 9:00 a.m. 
Dismissal: 3:00 p.m. 

*Students will bring snacks and lunch 
 
Students in Grade 1 – 7 will enter and exit the school from 
their same location as last year. 
 
Kindergarten families – Welcoming Conversations 
 

Friday, September 6th, 2024 
 
Arrival: 8:55 a.m. 
Classes Begin: 9:00 a.m. 
Dismissal: 3:00 p.m. 

*Students will bring snacks and lunch 
 
Students in Grade 1 – 7 will enter and exit the school from 
their same location as last year. 
 
PICNIC at Harwood Park for Gr 1-7 students. 
Kindergarten families are welcome to join. 
 
Kindergarten families – Welcoming Conversations  
 

 


